ends IHF 155ﬂl

Dear Professor Jaoksaon,

Thank you for your latter telling me
sbout your gongress ¢n Information Theory planned for September.
The progremne souuds most interesting, tut I do not believe
that I ought to undsrtake a part in 1t. ™e fant 18 I find
I oan only do a limited amount of work.

Yours sincerely,



